Oregon Water Resources Department
/ North Mall Office Building
725 Summer Street NE, Suite A

Salem, OR 97301-1266

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

July 23, 2010

John C. Estill
1931 Tobruk Ct.
Livermore, California 94550

Reference: Application R-84339, Permit R-12899

The assignment by proof from Phillip A. Cammenga and Marie Cammenga to John C. Estill has
been recorded in the records of the Water Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
100654 covering the recording fee of $75 is also enclosed.

Thank you for your quick submission of the assignment and Claim of Beneficial Use. If I can be
of assistance in the future, please do not hesitate to contact me.

A Jt

Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Receipt 100654

cc: Watermaster 15
Phillip and Marie Cammenga
Data Center, OWRD (Complete Copy of Assignment Request)
Hydrographics
File





